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Wednesday 15 June 2022 Term 2 Week 8 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Thursday 16 June PSSA Rugby League Gala Day 

Friday 17 June SRC PJ Mufti Day 

 NC Soccer 

Tuesday 21 June Ice Cream Day 

 PSSA Netball 

Monday 27 June Rugby Union Gala Day 

Wednesday 29 June NC Rugby Union Trials 

 NC Girls Rugby 7’s 

Thursday 30 June Stage 3 Eureka Excursion 

Friday 1 July KPS Athletics Carnival 

 Last Day Term 2 

Tuesday  19 July Term 3 commences for  

 students 

Thursday 21 July NC Softball 

Saturday 30 July P&C Trivia Night 

Friday 5 August Tweed District Athletics 

8-10 August Stage 3 Camp Maranatha 

15-17 August Stage 2 Camp Tallebudgera 

This week the staff are celebrating Wellbeing 
Week. You may see teachers dressed in different 
themed clothes each day. This is to bring a bit of 
fun to the week, which culminates with the SRC  
student dress up on this Friday, where all students 
can wear PJs, Onesies, school hats and joggers. A 
gold coin donation will go toward Stewart House. I 
can’t wait to see what everyone wears. 

We are looking forward to the first ever K -6  
Athletics Carnival on the last day of the term,  
Friday 1stJuly. This carnival is being held down at 
the Little Athletics grounds near the Cudgen Footy 
Fields. We usually have our K-2 and 3-6 carnivals on 
separate days but this year we decided to hold 
them together. All parents, carers, grandparents, 
aunties, uncles and friends are invited. Permission 
notes have already gone home. More information will 
come out closer to the day. 

Today was the last day for the Life Education van. 
Every year I love hearing about how much fun the 
students have and just how much they learn from 
Harold and his teacher helper Nicole. I would like to 
thank the Southern Cross Credit Union for  
subsidising the cost by $3 each student.  

Lastly, a huge congratulations goes to all the  
sporting teams that have been participating in 
games and gala days of late. Numerous students 
have also represented our region in state  
championships too. Kingy is lucky to have such an 
enthusiastic and talented bunch of students and 
your behaviour has been exemplary too. Thank you 
also to all the teachers that have put in so many  
extra hours before and after school, including 
weekends, you are the ones that make a difference 
and we are lucky to have you as part of our school. 

Have the most amazing week. 

 

Belinda Mirana 
Relieving Principal 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

I can’t believe it’s week 8 already. 

From now until the end of the term, I will be  
Relieving Principal while Mrs Foley is in  
Canada visiting her family. 

I must start by apologising to every new family that 
I told, that Kingy never gets cold. It has been very 
chilly of late, and I therefore must remind you that 
labelling jumpers and jackets really helps, when  
students lose them. If you do need to buy a new 
jumper you can use the new Education Hardship 
funds, that every child has in their name at the  
office. This is $500 to spend on numerous items, 
including excursions, uniforms and the canteen. A 
note was sent home with the extensive list of items 
you can use the $500 towards. 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Education Hardship Fund 

ALL STUDENTS at KPS have received $500 each from 
the Education Hardship Fund as a flood recovery  
payment.  This has been placed on your student account 
and can be used towards most payments at school, except 
for photos.  Please consider this option before making 
payments and contact the office to use the fund.  Please 
refer to the letter which was sent on Seesaw on 1 June. 
 

Parent Portal 

Please ensure you have registered for access to the  
Parent Portal prior to the release of reports at the end 
of term. 

If you require any assistance, please contact the school 
office. 

Parents/carers can access the Parent Portal through the 
school website to view reports and attendance. 
 

Canteen Orders 

A reminder to please write your payment method on the 
bag with your order.   

• Online orders  - receipt number required on the bag. 

• If using Education Hardship (flood relief) fund for 
payment, this must be written on the bag. 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 16 June 

Katherine 

Friday 17 June 

Heather, Jean 

Thursday 23 June 

Katherine 

Friday 24 June 

Leisa, Jean 
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SPORT 

Girls Soccer 

A fantastic display from the girls soccer team saw them 
ease to victory at the P.S.S.A gala day. A cohesive and 
convincing display enabled them to overcome their weary 
opponents in the final 9 - 0. The girls scoring a whopping 
30 + goals on the day. More impressive than the score 
line was their exemplary behaviour and team spirit on the 
day. Thank you to Claude for coaching. Well done girls.  

 
Boys Soccer 

The School Boys Soccer team had some awesome wins at 
their gala day. Super sportsmanship and superb skills. 
Great job Mr Webster and boys!  

 

Rugby League 

A massive congrats to Jesse who went to Forbes to  
captain the 11yrs North Coast Rugby League team at the 
NSW PSSA League 
Championship.  
For his incredible 
achievement his was 
even awarded with a 
gift by the mayor!  
Well done Jesse!  
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Kingscliff Public School 
 

North Coast Cross Country 

Well done to our competitors in Grafton yesterday: 

Joey B 
Banjo S 
Lewis B 
Jesse S 
Indi H 
Sage M 
Jesse B 
Jack M 
Lyla W 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


